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Napi’s Vision Statement:

Napi Elementary School, a community of families, students, and staff will work to ensure the very best
education for all our children through teaching, guidance, support, and structure.

Napi’s Mission Statement:

Napi Elementary School is committed to providing high-quality instruction and support to promote the
highest achievement of all students, both academically and behaviorally.

Principals: Napi’s Team has been extremely busy this month!  Our staff and students continue
to focus on balancing academics and establishing time to enjoy activities with students and
families.

October Family Night

Napi students helping
families sign into the October
Family Night event.

Napi students patiently wait
to enter the Haunted House
activity.

Napi’s 5th Grade Team and
Students dedicated time to
creating a haunted hallway
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for the October Family Night.
Students and staff are to be
applauded for the time they
committed to this event! This
event was attended by almost
all students!

Families selected a book and
received dinner before
leaving the Haunted House.
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Halloween Parade
On Monday, October 31st, Napi Elementary had many guests arrive at campus for the school
day that looked a bit unfamiliar!  Some appeared to be familiar with many of our customs and
practices, while others appeared to be new to the campus!  However, we thoroughly enjoyed
spending the day with all of these characters! We heard rumors of there being parties throughout
the afternoon!  Thankfully, all our awesome Napi children arrived back the next day ready to
jump into learning!
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Red Ribbon Activities--assemblies

Mr. Pat Armstrong speaking to
Napi Elementary students at the
Red Ribbon assembly.
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Mr. Armstrong spoke about his
own journey on sobriety. He
shared stories about how he did
try alcohol and drugs when he
was younger but hasn’t touched
a drop of alcohol in 18 years. He
talked about his biggest
inspiration, that being his
father. He shared a Napi story
about “Napi and the Rock.” He
inspired our kids to say no
when they are peer pressured to
try drugs and alcohol. He
encouraged our kids to stay on
a positive path and they too will
have achievements in life.

Both Mr. Heavy Runner and I
gave him gifts. We had an extra
Napi Football jersey that some
of the football presented him
with. We made Mr. Armstrong
an honorary Napi Eagle coach
for life.
----Article submitted by Mr.
Tail, Specialists Team
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The Napi Specialists Team
deserve a huge ‘shout out’ for
organizing the majority of
Napi’s Red Ribbon activities.
One of the highlights was
inviting community members
from different tribal entities
to speak to our students about
making choices that keep
them safe!  Our students
enjoyed all the presenters and
appreciated their time!

Pumpkin Patch

Napi Elementary students
enjoyed a field trip to the
Pumpkin Patch.  Our students
look forward to this trip as it
is usually the only time they
are able to have this
experience. They returned
back to the school with smiles
and stories about the day!
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National Shake Out October 18th
Mr. Bryant’s class participated in the The Great Shake-Out Drill on October 18th.  This is
a national event for all schools to practice the ‘Drop, Cover, and Hold emergency drill.
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Napi Athletics
Shout out to Mr. Tail for having a successful cross country and football season! We are
saddened to hear that Mr. Tail will not be continuing as Napi’s Athletic Director, but we
appreciate his years of service and dedication to promoting a high quality sports program for
Napi Athletics.  We are thrilled to have another Napi colleague step up to take on the Napi
Athletic Director position, which was filled by Ms. Beth Augare!  Under her leadership and the
continued support of Mr. Tail and colleagues, we know she will continue to promote the same
quality experience for Napi Athletes.
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October Staff of the Week Certificates

October  Student Shout Outs
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October Attendance

Students 4th Grade–85% 5th Grade–84% School–85%

Instructional Coaches: Submitted by Mrs. Bragg
The Instructional Coaches have been busy during the month of October. We have attended
several webinars such as Branching Minds, McGraw Hill Wonders.  The benefits of attending
the McGraw Hill Wonders webinar is that we will begin using this program that will be
beneficial for our Tier 3 and low Tier 2 students during the small group using the PDSA focus
folder that was recently presented by Mrs. Hunsaker. The coaches also provided professional
development to all staff in creating and utilizing focus folders for in class T3 support during
small group instruction.  The next focus will be in progress monitoring T1 and high T2 in math.
This month we had a few new students who recently entered school so we had them take the
AimsWeb test and the students that scored under 25% under the SRF had to take the phonic
screener test.  Currently, we have 7 intervention support teachers that are pulling 2 groups and 2
intervention support teachers that are pulling 1 group. We are presently on our 2nd Intervention
PDSA cycle and will be starting our 3rd PDSA cycle at the beginning of November.
On October 13th we supported the 5th grade team as they hosted the Literacy night of having a
Haunted House.
Napi has hosted 2 SLT teams following the feedback loop using the proposed agenda for
leadership and teams to share information between grade level teams, leadership, and district
teams.
At this time Mrs. Wagner has 3 active coaching cycles in the 4th grade while Mrs. Bragg is
working with 2 active coaching cycles in the 5th grade. The principals and coaches have
actively started walkthroughs, and gathering data for our continuous improvement cycle.

Spookanapi--Submitted by Mrs. Wells
The focus for this month Spookinaapi Specials was Effective Communication because October
is National Bully Prevention Month. In order to keep the students engaged and interested in the
lesson I acted out a series of scenarios that related to the different ways a person can be a
speaker, listener, and communicate by body language, It was quite fun for the students to see me
act, as it made them giggle, laugh, or just participate. Students learned that a speaker can be
passive, aggressive, or assertive. It was important for them to visually see and hear the different
ways a person can deliver a message. We also talked about how unmanaged emotions can affect
the way a person communicates. That it’s important to manage their emotions no matter what
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they are experiencing to have respectful and appropriate interaction with others. We also
discussed how equally important it is to have good listening skills and how practicing both with
intention can create effective communication. Understanding these healthy and positive
communication styles will eliminate conflict and produce healthy relationships with others.

Spookinaapi also helped plan and prepare for Red Ribbon Week with the other Specialists.
During the week of Red Ribbon Week, helped deliver incentives for students and staff.


